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Our Members

Liu, Noble of Finley now  
licensed professional engineers 

Ivan Liu and Patrick Noble of 
Finley Engineering Group recently 
became licensed professional engineers.

Liu works as a bridge designer in 
Finley’s Tallahassee, Fla., office. He 
is working on the Ironton-Russell 
cable-stayed bridge between Ohio and 
Kentucky and the precast concrete 
segmental approaches for the Bayonne 
Bridge Navigational Clearance 
Program in New York and New Jersey. 
Liu has a master’s degree in struc-
tural engineering from Texas A&M 
University.

Noble is also a bridge designer in 
Finley’s Tallahassee office. He is work-

ing on the SR 40 Ocklawaha Bridge replacement design-build 
project in Marion County, Fla. This project includes the con-
struction of new 2732 ft (833 m) long twin bridges with 21 
spans up to 140 ft (43 m) long that carry two lanes of traffic 
in each direction over the Ocklawaha River. Noble, too, has 
a master’s degree in structural engineering from Texas A&M 
University.

—Source: Finley Engineering Group

Freeman promoted to Tindall VP, 
general manager in Mississippi

Tindall has promoted Mac 
Freeman to vice president and general 
manager of its Mississippi division. 
Freeman will be filling the position 
previously occupied by Jeff Woodruff, 
who announced his retirement for 
the end of 2016 but will remain with 
Tindall in the role of vice president of 
engineering until that time.

Freeman joined Tindall in 2004 and previously served as a 
project manager, sales engineer, and sales manager. His duties 
have included everything from engineering and construc-
tion management to sales and marketing. The governor of 
Mississippi once proclaimed a “Mac Freeman Week” for his 
work in business development. Freeman holds both a BS and 
MS in civil engineering.

Woodruff joined Tindall in 1986 and has managed the 
functional areas of engineering and project management for 
several of the company’s divisions. He held the position of 
vice president and general manager for the Mississippi divi-
sion since 2004 and will be supporting the Mississippi divi-
sion by serving as the engineering manager as he transitions 
into retirement.

—Source: Businesswire
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Tony J. Mazzeo, former PCI board member, died December 5, 2015. He was 70.
Mazzeo was president of Oldcastle Precast Building Systems division and retired in 2007 after 20 years there. In an 

Oldcastle newsletter article announcing Mazzeo’s retirement, colleagues listed some of his accomplishments. Mazzeo was 
commended for record performance and growth throughout the late 1990s that culminated in record sales and profits for 
the Bethlehem, Pa., plant in 2000. As chief operating officer for the Building Systems division, he successfully combined 
the former Spancrete operations at South Bethlehem, N.Y., and Manchester, N.Y., with the former Strescon operations 
at Morrisville, Pa., and Baltimore, Md., and the Hatfield, Pa., prestress product facility. 

Mazzeo was a member of the PCI Board of Directors in 2001 and 2002. He was also chair of the Housing Market 
Team from 1999 to 2001 and a member of the Budget Planning and Review Team, the Hollow Core Slab Producers 
Committee, the Productivity Committee, and the Soundwall Committee.


